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Melissa J. Erwin Appointed to City Bar Criminal Law Committee
September 27, 2016 / less than a minute

Litigation associate Melissa J. Erwin has been appointed to the Association of the Bar of the City of New York’s Criminal Law Committee. Ms. 
Erwin, a former Kings County Assistant District Attorney, will serve a three year term on the Committee from September 2016 to August 2019.


